
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

13. COMMUNITY BOARD PLANNING STATEMENT 2004/2005 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Advocate outlining the process for preparing the 

Board’s Planning Statement for the Year 2004/2005. 
 
 The Board decided to develop its Planning Statement for 2004/2005 at a special Seminar meeting at 

4.00 pm on Tuesday 17 June 2003 for subsequent adoption at the Board meeting on 2 July 2003. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


